
From: Mike McLachlin 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 12:53 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Archie Merigold 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation: September 20, 2022, Report LSS-02-2022 
 

Hello: 

 

I am the lawyer for Archie Merigold and 918965 Ontario Limited. 

 

There is a matter coming before council in committee on September 20, 2022 under the above-

noted report number which is a consideration of the closing of Military Road and the conveyance 

of it to my client, on certain terms. 

 

On behalf of Mr. Merigold, I am requesting an opportunity for Mr. Merigold to speak to the 

matter before its consideration. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mike McLachlin 

 
  

Michael J. McLachlin 
Hedley, McLachlin & Attema 
Barristers & Solicitors 
311 Broad Street E. 
Dunnville, Ontario 
N1A 1G4 
  
Telephone: 905-774-9988 
Fax: 905-774-6637 
  
   
This email may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any 
review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact the 
sender and delete all copies. Opinions, conclusions or other information expressed or contained in this email are 
not given or endorsed by the sender unless otherwise affirmed independently by the sender. 
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